


MORRISON-TALBOTT LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES
22 January 2024 MINUTES  

	The Morrison-Talbott Library Board of Trustees regularly scheduled board meeting on 22 January 2024 was cancelled due to inclement weather.  No trustees were present and no business was conducted. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The next Morrison-Talbott Library Board of Trustees regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, 26 February 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the library.  



